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New Double Glazed Bespoke Orangeries are Not Just for the Conservative 
Minded 
 
It is not every day Hazlemere Window Company gets an order from their local 
Conservative MP to build a bespoke brick built orangery onto his High Wycombe 
Constituency home. Consequently, Hazlemere was thrilled to be appointed as main 
contractors on the project to extend his family home. 
 
That said, double glazed conservatories and/or orangeries are not just for those more Conservative 

minded, as Hazlemere has conservatory designers with over 30 years’ experience who specialise in 
designing structures that are so in-keeping with the existing property, that it is difficult to tell that 

there has been any extension at all to the dwelling. That also was the case here, and in a letter to 
Hazlemere Window Company dated 19th September 2012 (see extract below), High Wycombe’s MP 

was effusive in his praise for Hazlemere Windows products, quality of installation and experienced 

staff. 

 

Steve Baker wrote: “We are delighted with our new extension. Hazlemere's products are first class 
and the building work was managed and carried out with exceptional professionalism. The builders 

astonished us with their tidiness at the end of each day. Of course there were the inevitable minor 
issues but these were resolved swiftly and completely by Jason, who could not have done more to be 

helpful. Thank you for the excellent service and product you have delivered. Thanks again for adding 

a wonderful new room to our home.” 
 

In response, Hazlemere Windows Marketing Director, Mark Austin commented: “It is always nice 
when any client writes in of their own volition, particularly when one of these is from our local 

Conservative MP. Adding a full blown orangery to any home as Mr and Mrs Baker have done is a 
major extension, and a partnership between the client and the installers, requiring patience and 

perseverance during the several weeks of disruption whilst building work is undertaken. 

 
“I am truly delighted that Steve and Beth are thrilled with their new brick-built double glazed 

orangery extension, rear two section bi-fold door, lantern light roof, internal down lighters and six 
section aluminium bi-folding and sliding doors. We always aim to please and deliver high quality 

installations for all clients, whether they want a conservatory, orangery or just one window or one 

door.”  
 



 

For further info on Hazlemere Window Company Ltd, contact Mark Austin, the Group’s Marketing 

Director on 01494 897605 or email him at m.austin@hazlemere.co.uk  or visit 

www.hazlemere.co.uk 
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